
 

  

  

 

    

                                               

                                                                               

                     

 

Our “Nut-Free Policy” means that the following items should not be brought into school:  

● Packs of any type of nuts to include peanuts,hazlenuts,cashews,pistachio etc  

● Peanut butter sandwiches  

● Nutella chocolate spread 

● Fruit and cereal bars that contain nuts  

● Chocolate bars or sweets that contain nuts  

● Sesame seed rolls (children allergic to nuts may also have a severe reaction to sesame)  

● Cakes made with nuts  

 

Parents and Carers  

Parents and carers must notify staff of any known or suspected allergy to nuts and provide all medical 

and necessary information.  This will be added to the child’s care plan and if necessary a meeting 

organised with the school.  Homemade snacks or party food contributions must have a label detailing 

all ingredients present and the kitchen environment where the food was prepared must be nut free.  If 

you are unsure about a selection please speak to a staff member before bringing the food item into 

school.  

  

The school requests that parents and carers observe the nut-free policy and therefore do not include 

nuts, or any traces of nuts, in packed lunches.  

  



 

  

  


